

Seventh Annual Scouting Trust Fund Golf Tournament and The Council Trust Program Provides for "THIS GENERATION AND FUTURE GENERATIONS OF SCOUTS"

## Dear Scouting Golfer:

Here is a brief progress report highlighting the Annual Golf Tournament's contribution to the Council's total Trust Fund Program. We thought you would enjoy seeing the progress our total trust development program is making. If you would like additional information on our trust please call the Scout office (226-3423) and ask for Bruce Winston or John Collier.

Again, our thanks for your splendid support!

John S. Crawford, Chairman

"Boy Scout Trust Fund of the Columbia Pacific Council"

